
Novel Coronavirus Update 
On February 3, 2020, a joint statement was released from the Ministry of 
Health and the Provincial Health Officer about novel coronavirus (2019-
nCoV) in British Columbia. Please see the statement here. 

The Vancouver School District continues to take the lead of our public 
health authority, Vancouver Coastal Health (VCH). Please visit 
its website for information and updates, including an FAQ. 

We will continue to share new information from the Provincial Health 
Officer and VCH as it becomes available. 

 

https://news.gov.bc.ca/releases/2020HLTH0020-000210
http://www.vch.ca/about-us/news/vancouver-coastal-health-statement-on-coronavirus
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